
NEWS & REMINDERS:

OUR LADY STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
June 4, 2025

Dear OLSS Families,

May the summer months bring your families rest, adventure, and time together. May God watch over you and 
bless you with peace and joy until we are together again. Thank you for being such a vital part of our school 
family. It is a privilege and a blessing to serve as your principal. Grace and Peace,

Mrs. Jennifer Thompson

As we come to the close of another school year, I want to thank you for 
the many ways you have supported our school community. It has been a 
year filled with growth, joy, learning, and faith, and I am truly grateful for 
the partnership we share in the sacred mission of Catholic education. 
Together, we have celebrated student achievements, grown in our faith, 
and faced challenges with grace and perseverance. 

To our graduating students and families moving on to new chapters: you
will always be a part of our OLSS family. We pray that you continue to walk in faith, guided by the values and 
teachings that have been nurtured here. To those returning in the fall: we look forward to welcoming you back 
with renewed energy and excitement. Plans are already underway for another enriching year.

FINANCIAL OBLIGATIONS: All financial obligations, including tuition, 
aftercare, lunch tickets, lost books, and unfulfilled volunteer service 
hours will be charged to TADS accounts on June 9. Per ADW standards, 
report cards will not be released & school records will not be transferred 
until all financial obligations have been met.

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS: The best way to contact the School Office 
over summer vacation is by email to olssschool@comcast.net. 
Information for the 2025-26 school year will be posted on the school 
website and emailed to families over the summer.

SUMMER WORK: All students going into K-8th grades have summer 
reading and a required math packet that will be due on the first day of 
school in the fall. 

VOLUNTEER HOURS: All volunteer service hours must be recorded in 
Track It Forward by June 6. Unfulfilled volunteer service hours will be 
charged to your final tuition bill on June 9 at the rate of $30/hour.  If 
you need to complete your hours, please consider helping with the 
Yard Sale from June 8-14; please sign up on Track It Forward. 

YEARBOOKS: 2024-25 yearbooks are available for purchase at 
buytheyearbook.com with school ID 7235380. Yearbooks are $36.75. 
To place a "Message from Home" for your child(ren) in the yearbook, 
please use this link. The cost is $10 and the deadline is June 5.

YARD SALE: We are hosting a Yard Sale June 13-14. Small and medium 
donations are being accepted now in Shed 2, between the Parish Office 
and convent. Large donations can be dropped off beginning June 8. 

JUNE 22: OLSS Parish will be celebrating the Feast of Corpus Christi 
this year on Sun, June 22 with a Eucharistic procession from the Parish 
Church to the Historic Church as part of the celebration after the 
11:00am Mass. Please see the Parish Bulletins for more info.

CONGRATULATIONS 8th 
GRADE GRADUATES!
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HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER!


